

Glendermott Primary School & Nursery Unit

50 Ardmore Rd., Derry BT47 3QZ Phone: 028 7134 9489 Fax: 028 7134 8341

E-mail: info@glendermottps.derry.ni.sch.uk

www.glendermott.net

3 December 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Class Teacher

As you are aware Mr McLaughlin has been covering Mrs Strathern while she has been on maternity leave. Mrs Strathern is now due to commence a career break, the post has been advertised and interviews recently held. From **Monday 10th December, Miss S Kelly** will take over as Y5/6 teacher. In order to assist a smooth transition Miss Kelly will be in the class this week to get to know the children. I'd like to thank Mr McLaughlin for the work that he has carried out with the children up to this point.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Duddy